Discontinuance of Gift Certificates, Gift Cards, and Vouchers.

As we conclude another gardening season,
and look forward to 2025, we always review our programs,
policies, and procedures as to their effectiveness;
some things are added, some are tweaked,
and others are discontinued.

In this instance, we are discontinuing issuing “Gift Certificates”
& “Vouchers”, and this takes effect immediately;
additionally we have decided not to offer “Gift Cards”
as a replacement program.

“Gift Certificates” fall into two categories,
“Certificates & Vouchers” that we make available as “Direct Gifts”
to individuals, or “Special Certificates”,
including those issued for “Promotional Purposes”;
while many have an expiration date,
some of those issued in years past do not.

All existing certificates or vouchers of this type will only be
redeemable through 12/31/2024, and will be invalid after that date.
If you hold one of these, please contact us at
LastingDreams@verizon.net to make arrangements.

The other category are those “Gift Certificates”
purchased by individuals, and gifted to others,
and sometimes as a gift to themselves;
these have an actual cash value,
and are noted as having no expiration;
it has become too cumbersome for us to keep track
of outstanding/unredeemed certificates.
As such, all these will now have an expiration date of 8/31/2025;
any remaining as outstanding after then,
will be reviewed and followed up on accordingly.
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